
County Council – 16 February 2017 
 
Recommendation from the Audit and Governance Committee meeting held on  
20 January 2017 
 
Statutory Officer Panel Terms of Reference (Disciplinary Investigation Process for the 
Chief Executive and Statutory Officers) 
13 The Committee considered a report regarding the Statutory Officer Panel Terms of 

Reference that had been considered by Staffing Committee on 22 November 2016. 
 
A member commented that what was proposed and supported by the JNC Guidance 
would provide what was necessary to make system work very well. 
 
RECOMMENDED 
That County Council be recommended to approve the terms of reference for the 
Statutory Officer Panel so that the Panel comprises Independent Persons only. 
 
Reason for Recommendation 
The Staffing Committee dealt with issues relating to disciplinary action or capability 
in respect of the Chief Executive, Directors, Statutory Officers and Heads of Service.  
If this recommendation was accepted then Independent Persons would play an 
advisory role, but any decision to dismiss would still be one for the full County 
Council. 
 

 

  


